
From: susie hetrick

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Permit #43446

Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 11:44:26 AM

Good morning. I am emailing to request Columbia County please void Permit #43446, for electrical work on my

property at 1932 SW County Road 18, Fort White, Florida, 32038. Preston Link, Inc. was the contractor who

obtained the permit, however I have let them go and hired Holly Electric to complete the work. Holly Electric will

apply for a new permit.

Thank you for your assistance, and if you have any questions or need additional action from me, please do not

hesitate to email me back or call me at 352.215.7484.

Sincerely,

Susie Hetrick
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